
 
 
 
TO: Board of Directors 

FROM:  Robert Hascall 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Agreement with Northwest Educational Service District 189 

DATE: April 20, 2021 

TYPE: Action Needed 

 
Attached, please find the interlocal agreements for special education services with 
NWESD 189: 

 
1. Northwest Regional Learning Center 
2. Snohomish Discovery 

 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Recommendation: To approve the interlocal agreements for special education 
services for the 2021-22 school year between Stanwood-Camano School District 
and NWESD 189.  

 
 
 

 

 


